
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
Request for information under the Freedom of Information Act – 2022.146 
Released – 7 September 2022 
 
Thank you for your email received 30 August 2022 requesting information regarding hard 
facilities management. 
 
Please find detailed below a summary of your request, together with our response. 
 
Summary of your original request:  
Hard FM - (Electrical, mechanical, plumbing maintenance) 
Who is the current provider of Hard Facilities Management across your estate? Or perhaps 
this is managed by an inhouse team?  
 
Outsourced ICOM/BDR GROUP  
 
If an outsourced provider, when was this contract awarded and what length is the 
contract? Is an extension available? Contact awarded on and ends –  
 
June 2018 to May 2023 extension possible  
 
If an outsourced provider, when do you expect this contract to come back out to tender?  
 
July/August 2023  
 
If managed inhouse, is there an incumbent supplier supplying electrical products? If so, 
when does this contract expire?  
 
Not applicable as not in house 
 
Lastly, what would the annual spend be on electrical products?   
 
Unfortunately we are not able to answer this part of your request as the material cost is not 
broken down on invoicing so we are not able to separate this spend. 


